Dear Dr. Hua Lin (Helen) Sun:

On behalf of the United States Patent and Trademark Office (USPTO), an agency of the Department of
Commerce (DOC), I am writing to invite you to speak at our upcoming Global Intellectual Property
Academy (GIPA) "Seminar on Inteflectual Property Issues in China for U.S. Government Officials." Our
annual program is directed at federal, state and local government officials who work on intellectual
property issues related to China.

Specifically, we would welcome you as a key-note speaker on your recently-published book, "Internet
Policy in China: A Field Study of Internet Cafes.” We understand that your book discusses how the
Internet has been used by Chinese government and citizens and the implications of China Internet policies
and regulatlons We believe that this study would better inform our government work in intellectual
property issues in China.

We would like for you to speak on Thursday afternoon, July 29, 2010, from 1:45 - 2:45. Our office is
able to handle your expenses associated with travel to our program; however, as a government agency, we
are unable to extend an honorarium. Ms. Jamie Day of our office will work with you on the
arrangements. We look forward to your participation in this program.

Sincgrely,

Susan Anthony i j
Attorney-Advisor

Office of Intellectual Property Policy and Enforcement
United States Patent and Trademark Office
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